

August 13, 2020

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that in accordance with MGL Chapter 44, Section 53E ½, the revolving fund under the control of the Police Department, known as the RIFLE RANGE REVOLVING FUND, whose revenues collected and amount limited to be spent estimated at \$50,000 is hereby authorized for FISCAL YEAR 2021.

Sincerely

Mayor



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

August 20, 2020

ORDERED, that in accordance with MGL Chapter 44, Section 53E ½, the revolving fund under the control of the Police Department, known as the RIFLE RANGE REVOLVING FUND, whose revenues collected and amount limited to be spent estimated at \$50,000 is hereby authorized for FISCAL YEAR 2021.



New Bedford Police Department Payroll and Administrative Services

871 Rockdale Avenue, New Bedford, MA 02740 Phone: 508-991-6300 ext. 79411 or 79412 Fax: 508-991-6303

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL Mayor

JOSEPH C. CORDEIRO **Chief of Police**

PAUL J. OLIVEIRA **Deputy Chief**

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ari Sky, Chief Financial Officer

CC:

Robert Ekstrom, City Auditor

FROM:

Joseph C. Cordeiro, Chief of Police

DATE:

June 12, 2020

RE:

FY21 - RIFLE RANGE REVOLVING FUND (FUND# 1216)

The purpose of the Rifle Range revolving Fund is for costs associated with the maintenance, improvements and operation of the rifle range as well as associated buildings and structures. The current revenue that is collected in the general fund will now be deposited in the new revolving fund for FY21.

Estimated FY21 Revenues: \$50,000.00

Revenue Source(s):

Range fees & Annual membership fees

Estimated FY21 expenses:

\$ 50,000

Authorized department:

Police Department

Should you have any questions please feel free to call the office.

JCC/clm